
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
follow-up report on the situation with the demolition of the Uktus air
terminal in the Sverdlovsk Region 

 

  

In connection with the newly published appeals to the leadership of the Investigative Committee of
Russia regarding the demolition of the Uktus air terminal in the Sverdlovsk Region, the Chairman of
the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Head of the Sverdlovsk Regional Investigative
Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia M.V. Boginsky to submit a follow-up report
on the procedural investigation and the decisions taken by the investigation.

Currently, the Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia is verifying the
possible commission of unlawful acts by officials of a number of state control and oversight bodies.
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